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The annual Trail 
of Treats will take 
place Oct. 30 from 
2-4 p.m. at Vet-
eran’s Memorial 
Park. 

Regular Trick-or-
Treating will take 
place on Oct. 31, as 
usual, according to 
Mayor Ronnie Er-
win. 
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Can you tell me who this cute baby girl is? If 
you can and are the first to do so, you win an 
OTD hat or city lunch bag. 
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The baby featured in the September 
newsletter was IT  employee Tammy 
Sullivan. 
 
Kyle Norrod supplied us with the cor-
rect answer.  

Guess Who? answer 

Trivia question 

Answer the trivia ques-
tion correctly and we’ll 
throw your name in a 
hat to be drawn on the 
15th of each month. 
The winner receives a 
WillStan’s gift card 
worth $10. 

Who was the first Post-
mast of La Vergne, 
when the city was 
named in 1852? 
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Happy Birthday to: 
Jonathan Engelmann Oct. 4 
Oscar Leezy Oct. 5 
Robert Brooks Oct. 12 
Annalisa Mann Oct. 12 
Michael Candler Oct. 16 
Bill Timson Oct. 17 
Brenda Cloninger Oct. 18 
Steven Welch Oct. 18 
Andrew Garcia Oct. 19 
Terry Miller Oct. 23 
Molly Devine Oct. 28 
Theta Engle Oct. 28 
Scott Warrick Oct. 30 
Wanda Gannon Oct. 31 
 
Happy Anniversary: 
Cindy Murphy  24 years 

Lynn Ruch  22 years 
Cecil Painter  18 years 
Gary Riddle  14 years 
Gloria January  13 years 
Mary Brent  12 years 
Holly Lafuenti  10 years 
Becci Steed  10 years 
James Anderson  8 years 
Janice Steriotis  8 years 
Kyle Brown   5 years 
Scott Warrick  5 years 
Kimberly Grubbs  3 years 
Todd Schroeder  3 years 
Noel Rosario  1 year 
Donna Schafer  1 year 
Julie Wilson  1 year 
 
 

 

“You must be the 
change you see in the 
world.” 
—Mahatma Gandhi�

Gloria Victory was the winner in last month’s trivia contest. She correctly said 
that T. Graham Brown was the headliner for this year’s Old Timers’ Day. 

 

For her efforts, she won a $10 gift card from WillStan’s.  

Gloria guessed it correctly 
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Reuse your water bottles 
Americans buy $28 billion single-use plastic bottles 
of water per year. 
 
The oil used to produce these plastic bottles could 

fuel 100,000 cars for a year. 
 
Bottled water is 10,000 more 
expensive than tap water. 
 
Twenty-five percent of all 
bottled water comes directly 
from the tap. 
 
Tap water is rigorously tested 
for safety by local, state and 
federal agencies. 
 

 
Kick the bottled water habit  — 

Reuse your water bottles! 
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